
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Metro Radio – Cash for Christmas 

Together, we can make a difference to the lives of children in our community. 

 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Tanfield have decided to support Metro Radio to raise ‘Cash for Kids’. 

Cash for Kids is the official charity of Metro Radio, supporting disabled and disadvantaged 
children across the North East. We believe that all children should have the chance to live life 
to the full and reach their individual potential.  

Each year Metro Radio support thousands of children from birth to 18 years old who are ill, 
disabled, underprivileged or who simply need extra care and guidance. They do this by 
providing grants to individual children, other children’s charities, community groups, schools 
and health organisations.  

Every penny raised locally stays locally, so you can be sure that your support will directly 
benefit a local child with a minimum of 80p from every pound donated going to the children.  

Tanfield propose to support Cash for Kids through staff and pupil donations of unwrapped 
Christmas gifts for children aged 0-18. These can be handed in to the main office prior to 
Tuesday 18th December. This was a suggested by a pupil in Year 9 and we simply couldn’t say 
no to such a selfless act of kindness. 

 We would also like to raise some cash by asking staff and pupils to bake some cakes and 
bring these to school on Monday 10th December for a bake sale at break and lunchtime. And 
finally, a sponsored silence during lesson 5 on Friday 14th December.  

We have attached a sponsor form, which we request is returned to advisors by Tuesday 18th 
December. We also request all sponsorship be paid via ParentPay. 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Sarah Johnson and Caroline Ryder 



 


